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| am in support of House Bill 2002.

Every person should have access to comprehensive medical care for their sexual
and reproductive health.

Every person should have the right to make their own choices about what happens to
their body.

-->  Would you, woman or man, like to be forced to have a child you did not want,
could not afford, and/or were unable to care for?

Those humans born into what feels like the wrong gender have suffered enough and
deserve to receive the medical treatment & care they need to find peace and
acceptance.

-->  For those not in this category, can you even imagine how that feels? Try. Right
now. What would it be like if you were you, but living in the body of a different
gender? Do you really think anyone WANTS to both pay the money and then go
through the long, physically & emotionally painful experience of transitioning from one
gender to another?

Every provider should be able to deliver medical care, free from the threat of bullying,
harm and violence.



